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such fantastic concerts for us, their families and friends to enjoy this week - their
performances of ‘Monkey Puzzle’ have been brilliant. We are very proud of you

{ children! (Please look out for our visitors’ comments about the concerts in the

. forthcoming Coalway Kids' Newsletter).

; ’ Well done to all of the children and staff in Classes 1 and 2, who have produced

Reminders for next week...

Classes 3 and 4 will be visiting Cannop Ponds and Beechenhurst on Tuesday 2" April.
Please ensure the children have a pair of wellies with them, thank you.

Classes 1 and 2 are visiting Puzzlewood on Wednesday 3™ April.
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ﬁg ﬁ:?: + Spring Disco... Wednesday 3™ April, 6.00 — 7.15 p.m. £1 per family ticket. All
children must be accompanied by an adult. Refreshments, sweets, raffle, lucky dip, glow sticks,
nail painting and tattoos will also be for sale.

$ )/ Spring Service Our end of term Easter/Spring Service will be held at 1.00 p.m. on
j= Friday 5" April, with the children entertaining us through song - everyone welcome.
-I* Parents may take their children home immediately after the service.

School will finish for the Easter holiday at 2.00 p.m. on Friday 5" April.

Next term...

The children return to school on Tuesday 23" April.

Admission to Infant & Junior School
Parents will be notified on 16™ April regarding school placements for September 2019 — for both
Reception and Junior School places.

A new Summer menu starts from the beginning of next term, a copy of which is attached, or
parents will find details on the school’s website.

The last Year 2 Clubs take place next week. There will be no Year 2 Clubs next term.

And finally, may we take this opportunity to wish everyone a lovely Easter
holiday!



